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Attention: All towing suppliers 

 

RE: Towing fuel surcharge – effective January 1, 2018 

 

The new towing fuel surcharge is now posted on ICBC’s Business Partner’s page under 

January 2018. The fuel surcharge allowance is for tow companies with active ICBC supplier 

numbers. 

 

The new fuel surcharge increases to 13% and is effective on all claims with a date of 

towing service on or after January 1, 2018. 

 

The fuel surcharge amount must be entered in the OTHER, EXPLAIN CHARGES area on the 

CL14C, Towing Invoice. Include the amount of the fuel surcharge in the “Total Towing 

Charges” box. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Troy Campbell, Manager MD Programs & Industry 

Relations at 604-514-5350. 

http://partners.icbc.com/material-damage/towing.asp

